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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 11:21 AM
To: 'Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com'
Subject: RE: Case #RO0000427; Chevron 90076 4265 Foothill Blvd, Oakland Extension Request

Hi Kiersten, 
Thanks for the email.  GHD is the first with this vapor sampling problem, and it is now a problem for several 
sites.  Should you want to push this out further it may be appropriate as smoke from the fire is currently 
expected to be around though at least next Monday or Tuesday, with some possibility of rain that should really 
clear out the stagnant air hopefully by Wednesday or Thursday.  In the interim, I have updated Geotracker to 
reflect an extension to February 1st, 2019 for the investigation report.  That date should provide a bit more 
flexibility. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 

From: Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com [mailto:Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2018 11:10 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
Subject: Case #RO0000427; Chevron 90076 4265 Foothill Blvd, Oakland Extension Request 
 
Hi Mark, 
I hope you’re doing well.  I’m emailing to update you on this project.  We were scheduled to collect the crawl space and 
outdoor ambient air and soil vapor samples on Thursday the 15th; however, due to the poor air quality we are pushing 
the sampling to Tuesday, November 20th to avoid potential biased results.  A report documenting the sampling activities 
and results will be submitted approximately 8 weeks after sampling.   
 
Thank you, 
Kiersten 

Kiersten Hoey 
Project Manager 
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We are excited to announce that our Emeryville office will be moving to a new location on November 12, 2018.  
The new office will be located at: 6001 Shellmound Street, Suite 850, Emeryville, California 94608. 

Connect  
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Please consider our environment before printing this email  

 

 

_____________________ 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be privileged. 
If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete it; you should not 
copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the 
right to monitor and modify all email communications through their networks. 
_____________________ 


